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Good evening Panthers, 
 
This is Principal Athanson with your weekly update. Our volleyball athletes will 
have an away game at Tarpon Middle on Monday the 27th and a home game on 
Wednesday the 29th. All games start at 4:45. Parents if your students are 
attending the games please make sure you are here promptly to pick them up. 
Our games are usually done by 6:15.  
 
Our Student council and SAVE club are sponsoring our “Starts with Hello” Spirit 
Week. You may find the flyer on our school website for each day’s theme. 
Monday is crazy hair day so please come with those creative hair do’s.  
 
As you know we have our ELP or extended learning program going and have a 
variety of tutoring and club activities. We have a new club that is starting Monday 
and it is Yearbook. Student need to make a commitment to participate for the 
year and seats are limited. If you are interested please come Monday at 8:30 am 
and see Mrs. Duff. We also will be having a PMAC, or principal multicultural 
advisory committee and that will begin on October 6th with Mr. Myers. For other 
dates and times of our ELP please visit our website and look under the 
“Programs” tab for the clubs and tutoring link.  
 
Thank you to everyone who has helped support our school through our 
fundraiser. I am so impressed with all of the donations we have received. 
Students need to earn a minimum of $60 to be able to participate in the Day of 
Awesomeness. The greater the donations the greater the opportunity for 
additional prizes on the day of the event. All proceeds from this event support our 
positive behavior supports program. This includes our student celebration events, 
competitions within content areas and Panther Paw rewards. All donations are 
due at the end of the fundraiser on October 4th.  
 
Thank you as always for your support & please reach out if you have any 
questions or concerns.   


